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October 8, 2025 
 
 
Galaxy ABA Therapy 
2262 Commerce Road,  
Verona, VA, 24482 
 
 
Dear Hiring Manager: 
 
I would like to express my interest in the Registered Behavioral Technician position at your 
company. I was referred to your company and this position by Shelley Murawsky, Behavioral 
Analyst. With a Bachelor's degree in Sociology and a Family Studies concentration from 
Longwood University, I am excited about the opportunity to apply my knowledge and experience 
while becoming a part of your team.  
 
During my coursework and internship at Longwood University, I was able to work with children 
at varying degrees of ability. At the completion of each session, I utilized the collected data to 
prepare documentation and reports of the session. Working as a project lead during my internship 
helped me to hone my communication skills as well as being able to collaborate as a group to 
complete the project.  
 
I believe that my skill set and experience make me an excellent candidate for this position and I 
am excited about the opportunity to meet with you in person to discuss my qualifications in 
greater detail. I am available for an interview at your earliest convenience. Thank you for taking 
the time to consider and review my resume and application. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Kiernan M. Quick 

mailto:Kiernan.quick@live.longwood.edu

